Thank you for presenting a poster at the virtual 69th annual meeting of the Lepidopterists’ Society. Because posters will be submitted before the meeting, you are not obligated to participate in the live Zoom webinar. However, if at all possible, please be available for the question/answer session for posters, particularly for student posters.

Please construct your poster as a Powerpoint slide and save as a pdf or use another program to produce a pdf, then submit that pdf to participate in the poster session.  We would like you to submit your abstract as soon as possible.  Once we receive that, we will send a link to submit your poster onto a Google Drive folder.  If you are competing in the student competition, please indicate that on your abstract submission.

Please send your abstract by July 16, 2021 to meeting@lepsoc.org. 

Rename your poster file as follows for submission:

LepSoc2021: YourLastName.pdf

Complete your registration for the meeting by visiting the society website at https://www.lepsoc.org/

Please go over the following points well before your question/answer session: 

1. Make sure that you have upgraded to the latest version of Zoom.  
2. Make sure that you know the date and time of your session and convert to your local time. 
3. Have the Zoom link for the webinar ready.
4. If possible, use a headset with a microphone to prevent background noise and best audio quality.  
5. Dress and act professionally and try to face a window or light so your face is well lit (avoid backlighting).

There will be either one or two Lepidopterists’ Society members at each session, a host and a backup host. They will take care of all the technical aspects of the session. There will also be one or more moderators for your question/answer session. They will introduce you and help moderate the Q&A. 

If you have any questions, ask the moderator of your session or any of the organizing committee members (contacts available on the Lep Soc website). 

[bookmark: _heading=h.30j0zll]Thank you!
